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SoundOff Lighting Introduces “Auxiliary Warning Light Kit”
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Parts Update #17-09REVA

SoundOff Signal has just received NYSDOT authorization for their
“Auxiliary Warning Light Kit” and this newly allowed item is the next
step in increasing the safety of children while entering or exiting the
stopped school bus!
This “Auxiliary” light system works to enhance the standard 8 lamp
warning system by placing 2 Red LED lights above the front and rear
bumpers where motorists can more easily be alerted to a stopped
school bus, please see above.
UPDATE:10/24/2017 – THESE HAVE BEEN APPROVED THROUGH
DOT, LETTER ATTACHED FROM RUSTY SEASTRUM
We have also included a copy of the generic installation instructions for your
review.

Auxiliary Warning Light Kit NOW Available
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These kits designed specifically designed for the school bus
industry are also available in Amber, White and Red/White split
and with an added flasher can be used for other units in your
fleet such as service trucks.
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CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com
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